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The Ace of Spades is out there!  

 
The Kin Club of Russell’s Catch the Ace 5.0 fundraiser is back – and the WDMH Foundation is once again 
honoured to be one of the beneficiaries. Join in the fun! 
 
As of July 17th, there are still 48 cards left and the jackpot is estimated to be $22,000. The next draw 
takes place on July 24th.  
 
“The excitement is building! We are so grateful to the Kin Club of Russell and to everyone who is trying 
to Catch the Ace in support of the WDMH Foundation’s General Equipment Fund, as well as other 
charities in our region,” notes Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail and Events.  
 
Get your tickets for Sunday's draw online at https://kinclubofrussell.ca/catch-the-ace-2022/. And please 
don't forget to choose the WDMH Foundation as your charity of choice. 
 
For full details, ongoing updates, and rules of play, visit www.kinclubofrussell.ca.  Watch the draw live 
on Sunday at https://www.facebook.com/Kin-Club-of-Russell-388050434576352.  
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Contact: 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fkinclubofrussell.ca%2Fcatch-the-ace-2022%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1x0lTAU99ErSxwtpaXEspUXS_ZiWYXK7CddDQxisxSoZK-M11Xowf4Zrk&h=AT2ElHQe1xCOa3XO-lKywgndY9IonUxCoJNW8zHzBXqMd9t3zmyaeqcbJ_YY441u3WzROyj075r8DW3xwAbukDxo5mXrbU3mzrAiErg-YXZ6NcOeFbb1xHy67hGo9IpMEqWVBYdTQULpZHpM-g&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3RvrcSMolaFZbIqnbLk54pVQOPtrg9B7u3-zxKzaatuEUGHivs2voj4a2t9utEsgNbMIA-psYH7lA0oSPBdpWJ8c67u0hJZqhdM6Cl0ytSher82MnWtCBasYEY5vSmxusxjNUM8dlP0er1tb3n7mmWHA
http://www.kinclubofrussell.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Kin-Club-of-Russell-388050434576352
mailto:jadams@wdmh.on.ca

